
We continue to enjoy living on the Left Coast, while birding 
a lot and spending time with family. We have upped our 
quota of birding trips to at least three a year. We’re not 
getting any younger… We went to

 New Caledonia and New Zealand
 Santa Marta area of Colombia
 Cauca Valley in Colombia
 Mexico: Sayulita and San Blas
 As well as California, Arizona and Texas
We both celebrated a triple prime birthday (2*5*7) and 
watched grandkids grow cuter all the time.

 

Jim and Linda by a Large Ceiba in 
Barranquilla, Colombia

Holiday Greetings 2014

Monsieur Koko, a fairly tame Kagu in 
New Caledonia, an endemic bird. Buller’s Albatross in New Zealand

Cooper’s Hawk,  
Patagonia, AZ Hooded Warbler, Sea Rim 

State Park, Texas
Keel-billed Toucan, 

Colombia



The Hargrove Clan plus Marilyn Willats, August 2014

Male and Female (?) Grasshoppers in 
Colombia. Bat Falcom, a favorite photo subject, 

Colombia. Another 5-star sighting of 
this bird.

Holiday Greetings to all of you, best wishes for a happy and prosperous 2015. The more detailed 
ANNUAL REPORT will be available at hargrove.org before the end of February, 2015. 

Linda and Jim
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